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June 5, 2016:- On Friday 3 June, 2016, Senator the Honourable Paula Gopee-Scoon, Minister of Trade and 
Industry received a courtesy call from His Excellency John L. Estrada, Ambassador of the United States of 
America to Trinidad and Tobago.

The meeting include very cordial discussions on the trade relations between both countries.  The Trade 
Minister stated ‘we need our goods to go beyond the CARICOM Region and into the US and Latin America’.  
The benefits of Tamana InTech Park were showcased by the Minister, and she outlined the Government’s focus 
on the maritime, agriculture and financial services sectors.  The cordial working relationship with AmChamTT 
was also highlighted.

His Excellency Estrada noted ‘we have a very good relationship with Trinidad and during my time we will do 
what we can to build on this strong relationship.  The Ambassador also shared details on his Trinidad roots 
with the team.  Senator Gopee-Scoon ended the meeting with the words ‘we really value the investments 
which you have here in Trinidad and we would like to see that strengthened … we are on our way’!
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